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Press Release: MCOPA Leadership Endorses HB4885 / 
An Act Modernizing Firearms Laws 

 
 
 
Contact:   Michael J. Bradley, Jr.     July 18, 2024 
  mbradley@masschiefs.org 
 
 
 
The leadership of the Massachusetts Chiefs of Police Association has announced their 
support for H4885, also known as "An Act modernizing firearm laws”.  We are looking 
forward to a collaborative effort with the Administration, particularly the Executive 
Office of Public Safety and Security, to effectively implement this comprehensive new 
law. We would like to extend our appreciation to Speaker Mariano, Senate President 
Spilka, Chairman Michael Day, and Leader Cindy Creem for their commitment and 
willingness to engage in constructive dialogue as we worked towards a compromise on 
gun reform, with a shared focus on enhancing safety in the Commonwealth. 
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